
 
      

 

 

Victoria Street         Chadderton         Oldham     OL9 0BY 
  Telephone: 0161 770 3137 

info@burnleybrow.oldham.sch.uk 

www.burnleybrow.co.uk 

   Headteacher: Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith 

Date: 18th March 2024 
  
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
Throughout this half term, the children in Year 5 have been reading  Warhorse. As part of this work, we 
intend to watch the story on DVD. The film we intend watching has a PG-13 rating and has been viewed 
by staff as suitable for children to watch.  
  
Should you have any queries or objections to your child viewing this film then please speak to your 
child’s class teacher. 
  
Thank you for your continued support, 
  
Miss Green and Mrs Armstrong 
Year 5 Class Teachers 

If you require assistance or an alternative format for this letter, please contact the office who will be able to help.              
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